
 

 

 

     Dear Parents 
 

Please come to our Healthy Cafe.  
 

 

       
      Date -Tuesday October 12th, 2021 

 

 

      Time - 1.45pm – 2.45pm 

 

 

      Venue – Playground and school hall 
                     Entrance will be via the year 2 green gate 
 

 

 

 
We will be selling smoothies and fruit kebabs in the hall after you have taken part in our sporting activities. 

Please wear sensible shoes so you can join in the fun! 
 

This will, of course al be dependent on the weather and any new COVID regulations. 


